
              District 27 Thank-you letter 5 July 2024

Dear District Board, 

dear Area Directors, 

dear Committee members of the 2022-2024 
Biennium,

 

how wonderful that the inconsistencies in the proxy 
questions have all been resolved and that all voices 
have been heard.

 

It fills me with joy and pride that our district received 
two Foundation Recognition Awards during the 
convention in Brisbane.


 

 

One award for the outstanding high grants to 
the Zonta Foundation for Women and a second 
award for the highest increase in donations to 
the Zonta Foundation during the 2022-2024 
biennium (D27 is the second largest District in the 
Zonta world but has been in eighth place for 
donations to ZIF in recent years. The District 27 is 
now in second place in the District comparison).
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The new two clubs chartered in our district 
during this 2022-2024 biennium were also 
recognized by Zonta International with an 
award.


 


I will present all these awards to the District 27 
archive in Kassel.

 

For illustration, I attach the awards as pictures. 

I would like to ask you to share them with your 
clubs and once again pass on my thanks for the 
great commitment shown by all those involved.

 

Now I wish you a happy vacation and a good start 
to the new biennium.


	 Sincerely yours, 


	 Ute Noeske

	 Past Governor D27

	 Burgdorf - Germany

              



